Second Grade Wilmeth Longhorn Newsletter
December 9th – 13th  




Upcoming Dates


December 11th – Wrapped Book for Exchange Due





December 13th- Dad’s Club Movie Night





December 20th – Holiday Party @ 9:30











Spelling Words- 


fine, line, time, mile, tile, bite, pile, wire, kite, prize





Challenge Words – 


spine, crime, slime, strike, alike, spike, pride, alive, drive, sunshine





Sight Words- 


know, right, nice, fall, went, back








Students will be given a pretest on Thursday (11/21) and will know if they need to study the regular spelling list or the challenge list for their test on Friday (12/6).





Important Info


As the weather is getting colder please encourage your child to bring a jacket each day.


For the next box top collection, if we get 10,000 box tops as a campus, then everyone can participate in a dress like your favorite book character! Feb 14th will be the deadline.


During our Holiday Party on December 20th we will be having a book exchange. We are asking that a gender neutral book be pre-wrapped and brought in by December 11th. 











Visit our Team Weebly for


 Newsletters, Homework, Strategies 


and web links.





�HYPERLINK "http://wilmethsecondgrade.weebly.com"�http://wilmethsecondgrade.weebly.com�   


       








Reminders!


Attendance – Please Read


If your child will be absent from school, please call our Absence Line at: 469-302-7410


Also, if possible, please try to schedule appointments or pickups for after 9:15am, so that your child is counted present for the school day.  


Thank you for your help and support with this!











Holiday Party Need:


During our Holiday Party this year we will be playing a game using cereal box fronts. Each class will need at least ten cereal box fronts.





If you would like to donate or recycle some of your empty boxes or fronts please e-mail your teacher or bring them to school by December 11th.





 























